
 
 
 

 

 

 
March 20, 2020  
 
To All First Nations University of Canada Students,  
 
First Nations University of Canada is dedicated to its students, their success, 
their health and their wellness. As you know, we face an unprecedented global 
emergency that is changing the way we live, work and study for the time 
being. During this time, our priority continues to be you. 
 
Effective immediately, all in person instruction and activities on campus are 
suspended. 
 
However, the current pandemic will not disrupt your studies or stop you on your 
path to achieving your degree. Today, students will be receiving e-mails from 
their instructors about how their course work will proceed for the rest of the 
semester. All courses will be continuing remotely, and we will be making 
arrangements for you to finish final exams at home.   
 
Our partners at the University of Regina will also be taking steps to ensure your 
education continues without interruption. Please visit their website at 
https://www.uregina.ca/covid-19/ 
 
Everyone who has earned their degrees will receive them. In the weeks to come, 
we will be determining whether there will be a formal convocation this June. No 
matter what we decide, we will be recognizing your hard work by making sure 
you receive the degree that you earned. 
 
For those of you living in residences, we remind you to monitor communications 
from University of Regina about how COVID-19 is affecting on campus housing. 
 
In the days ahead, we will be making important decisions that focus on the 
health, safety, and success of our students. We will be posting information, 
including any new measures, on our website and our Facebook page. Our 
website is: http://fnuniv.ca/COVID-19_Update and our official Facebook 
is: https://www.facebook.com/FNUNIV/  
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For your health and the health of others, we remind students to follow advice 
from credible public health experts. For guidelines from the Government of 
Canada, please visit: https://www.canada.ca/en/public-
health/services/diseases/2019-novel-coronavirus-infection.html  
 
We also encourage students to practice social distancing and refrain from 
coming to campus during this critical time. We have also encouraged faculty and 
staff work remotely. Students can still access services via phone or email. 
 
We know there will be lots of questions in the days ahead. Please know that your 
instructors and University Administration are here to support you. Take care of 
your families and yourself. 
 
mîkwêc  
kinanāskomitin 
 
 
Senior Management and Administration 
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